
The NASNTI Monthly 
January 2024 

NASNTI is 100% federally funded in the amount of $450,000 annually.  

Happy New Year and Welcome Back! 

The Access Lab and Native Language Resource Area 

We hope you had a relaxing and refreshing holiday break, but now 
it’s time to get back to the grind!  
 

Paying for college is a weight many students and parents must face. 
In addition to FAFSA and Pell Grants, other scholarships and grants 
can play an essential role in paying for college. Afterall, it is free 
money and who couldn’t use some of that? 
 

Finding a scholarship that fits you and your needs can be a daunting 
task. With numerous websites and several different scholarships to 
choose from, the process of identifying the ones that are legitimate and a good match for you can be overwhelm-
ing. BUT we are here to help! Below are some resources to get you started: 
https://ucango2.org/index.html 
https://secure.okcollegestart.org/Financial_Aid_Planning/Scholarships#/Landing  
 

We have also highlighted a couple websites that are specifically for students of Native American, Native Hawai-
ian, and Alaska Native descent. We encourage all Native American students to contact their Tribe of enrollment 
and ask about the scholarships they offer as well, which many do!  
https://www.nativeforward.org/scholarship-finder/ 
https://www.niea.org/scholarship-opportunities  
 

For more information, you can check out the NASNTI Scholarship Board in the Boren Library, visit with the la-
dies in the Financial Aid office located in the Walkingstick building, and follow the Native American-Serving 
Nontribal Institutions of SSC Facebook page for scholarship deadlines and upcoming NASNTI events!  
 

We wish you a great semester! 
 

The Access Lab located in the Boren Library, RM 125, is available for 
ALL SSC students to use! It provides flexible access to computers 
equipped with assistive devices and software for students with disabili-
ties and free printing too! Here you can also learn about the assistive 
learning devices available to check-out this semester. 
 

Need to print in color? The Native Language Resource Area located in 
the Boren Library, RM 123, also has computers and a color printer avail-
able for ALL SSC students to use! While visiting, take a look at our 
book shelves fully stocked with literature surrounding Native American 
culture, language, and history! Please Note: due to program regula-
tions, books and CD’s from this area cannot be checked-out; however, 
there is space to read, study, research, and photo copy! 
 

For more information, please contact k.wallace@sscok.edu or 
a.ryan@sscok.edu. 
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